
 

 

 

 

  

 

Because this event is so important to the operation of our center, we are pleading with all our families to 

please sign up for the 5K or Fun Run.  The t-shirts have been designed by the school age children and are 

very unique!  Every person that signs up will receive a t-shirt and a goody bag.  We will not have extra 

shirts for sale this year.  We are only ordering enough for the event.  All children 10 and under  who sign up 

for the Fun Run in advance will also receive a special Halloween treat bag!   

The Fun Run can be walked, (with strollers), ran, jogged, hopped, etc.  It’s the circle around Holy Cross 

Catholic Church and is just for fun!  We don’t have many of our families participate in this event because 

they think it’s just for serious runners.  The 5K is an officially timed event, but the Fun Run is just 

that…..FUN!  We want to see all our families there to support our center and what we do for the 

community. 

Remember, aside from being an accredited center, (the only one in Crawford County) and the only center in 

Cuba that takes infants, we are also an Advanced Eat Smart Center and we will be an Advanced Move 

Smart Center by the end of the year!  We have a lot to be thankful for and much more to look forward to in 

the future!  Let’s keep working together to make “YOUR” center the best place to be for the children! 
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Company Name 

ROUTE 66 MURAL CITY 5K AND FUN RUN JUST AROUND THE CORNER! 

SAVE THE DATE AND JOIN US FOR THE FUN ON OCTOBER 17, 2015 

 

Please join us at Cuba Fest for our 9th Annual fundraiser, Route 66 Mural City 

5K and Fun Run!  This is our big fundraiser of the year.  Because we are a non-

profit organization ALL FEES collected in tuition goes back into the center for 

operations.  

We look forward to having our families join us.  We will have a bounce house on 

the library lawn on the 17
th

 and 18
th
.There’s fun for the entire family.  We have 

sent home flyers and information. 

 



 

 

 

Read for the Record is on October 22nd at 10:00 a.m. We will read “Not Norman: A Goldfish Story” by 
Kelly Bennett this year. All parents are encouraged to join us as we participate in the campaign to 
celebrate literacy by participating in the largest shared reading experience in the nation!  

The point is to get people to stop and read to children to raise awareness of the very 
real early literacy crisis affecting the future of our children.  Sales from the book are 
used for books for children in low income neighborhoods.   We are proud to be 
taking part in this very important event. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL READ FOR THE RECORD COMING UP 

 

 

 

 

 
PUMPKIN PATCH TRIPS PLANNED 

We have planned our trips to the Pumpkin Patch!  We will be going to Heartland Farms in 
Bourbon this year.  They have pumpkins for picking, hay rides a corn pit and hay tower a 
bounce house and barrel cars and new this year they will have train rides for the children.  
The cost is $5 and the children will get a pumpkin and all the attractions included.  We 
invite parents to join us and help out with the kids!   

Two’s will go on the 6th of October. 

Three’s go on the 8th and Fours on the 13th.  We will leave at 9:30 and return by lunch 
time.   

 



 

 

 

REMINDERS 

THE CENTER’S MISSION IS TO PROVIDE A SAFE, STRUCTURED 
AND SUPPORTIVE PROGRAM FOR THE PARTICIPATING 
CHILDREN; WHILE AT THE SAME TIME, PROVIDING THE 

OPPORTUNITY FOR LEARNING AND FUNCTIONING HAPPILY IN 
AN ENVIRONMENT WITH OTHERS THEIR OWN AGE. 

 

 

201 RUTZ SUBDIVISION RD. 
CUBA, MO., 65453 

PHONE: (573) 677-2252 
FAX: (573) 677-2273 

 
 
 
 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 4 & 5 YEAR OLD STORY TIME EVERY WEDNESDAY 

 WE COLLECT MACE RECEIPTS  

 WE COLLECT BEST CHOICE LABELS 

 WE COLLECT BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

 CLOCK YOUR CHILD IN AND OUT DAILY 

 WE NEED CURRENT SHOT RECORDS WHEN YOUR CHILD IS  IMMUNIZED 

 CALL BY 9 IF YOU’RE RUNNING LATE AND YOUR CHILD WILL EAT LUNCH HERE 

 BREAKFAST IS OVER AT 8:15 

 MS. TERESA’S HOURS ARE 8-4:30.  IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK WITH HER PLEASE CALL 
AND SHE WILL ARRANGE TO MEET YOU AT AALC IF NEEDED IF YOU CAN’T MEET 
WITH HER DURING THOSE HOURS 

 ACCOUNTANT IS HERE ONE DAY A WEEK, IF YOU WISH TO SPEAK WITH HER 
PLEASE LET TERESA KNOW 

 

 

We’re on the Web! 

Allaboardlearningcenter.org 

 

 


